
 

07/10/21 
 
Dear 12 Students and Families 
 
 
Welcome back to Term 4.  This time, up until the commencement of your HSC, is about 
revising and refining your understanding of your courses and giving yourself the best 
preparation that you can for each of your exams. 
 
We have had to change plans a few times to accommodate the changes outlined by the 
Government, NESA and the Department, but below is what I hope is the last schedule for 
you up until November 9th.   
 

Week 1 – has been lessons scheduled, as normal. (online) 

Week 2 – lessons continue only for subjects with HSC exams (online) 

Week 3 – return to school with a ‘block’ timetable (attached) in place to maximise the time 

with your class teacher 

Week 4 – continue with a ‘block’ timetable, but with a focus on examination practice 

 

Week 5 – We hope that it will go like this: 

 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday – lessons as per original timetable 

Thursday – a fun day (as much as we can do within the guidelines) 

Friday – Graduation. 

 

We will send out more information about your exams and rooming, rules etc a little closer to 

the date.  We are so much looking forward to seeing you back with us. 

Remember, all public health orders and Department Guidelines must be followed whilst on 

site and we will let you know what they are towards the end of next week. 

 

Stay safe and well.  Remain optimistic. 

 

Anne Vine 
Principal 


